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Welcome back everyone! 
 

Last week we received the welcome news that 

the health order was lifted allowing us to come 

back to school for our final week of term. Through 

playground conversations, meeting at the front 

gates, classroom visits - there is an overall sense of 

gratitude to come back to school from our         

students and teachers.  

 

Thank you for all you did to support your children 

and the school over the learning from home        

period for the past four weeks. While we have 

come back to school with some restrictions, it is 

great to spend the week together ahead of the 

holiday period. Friday is our final day for Term 3.  

 

I know I say it often, but it is so true! We have such 

an awesome team of teachers who have worked 

tirelessly over the past four weeks. They have been 

working with your families to reassure, support and 

guide the continuity of learning. They are such 

dedicated and committed teachers who have 

stepped up and redesigned teaching programs so 

your children don’t miss out - a big thank you to 

them too. 

 

Staff and students resume on Tuesday 5 October 

as Monday 4 October is a public holiday. Wishing 

you all a safe and happy holiday break. 

 

MEC update 

 
This week the virtual room with information about 

the Murwillumbah Education Campus has gone 

live. This will be available up until Friday at 5:00pm. 

There are information displays, links to documents 

and videos for the community to peruse. There is 

an opportunity to request a call or leave written 

feedback. The design has evolved since the last 

time you would have seen the campus. 

A meeting time for the P&C via Teams has also 

been arranged for any parents wanting to learn 

more about the project on Wednesday evening at 

6:00pm. This is a combined P&C meeting with     

Murwillumbah Public School. The link for joining is 

on School Stream. 

The link to the virtual information session 

is edu.nsw.link/MEC. 

 

NAPLAN 

 
Yesterday, envelopes with the NAPLAN results were 

distributed to our Year 3 & 5 students. This             

envelope contained feedback for parents. While 

NAPLAN is one measure of the work our students 

are doing, our NAPLAN results were in line with our 

school data. Our staff will be analysing this data a 

little more closely over the coming weeks. 

 

Parenting in a pandemic resources 

 
Thank you to the parents who joined the            

wonderful Maggie Dent in her webinar Practical 

Parenting in a Pandemic earlier this fortnight. Over 

400 schools and their families participated in the 

event and thousands of families have benefited 

from Maggie’s very wise and common sense       

approach. 

  

Participation in this event included free resources, 

a comprehensive handout and a recording of the 

webinar. These will be available for a month after 

the event. 
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Webinar recording 

https://youtu.be/Dl9S14pf80I 

  

Maggie Dent resources 

https://www.maggiedent.com/covidresources/ 

 

Learning Ladder 

  
With the announcement of Level 3 restrictions in our 

school, our Learning Ladder program that was 

scheduled to run in Term 4 is now on hold. Our         

sessions will be postponed and we will make contact 

regarding new dates next term. 

 

Have a wonderful last week of term. 

Joanna Henderson 

Principal 
 

School Times  

 
A friendly reminder of our bell times. 

 

8.45am - This is when our Teacher duty begins for the 

day 

 

9.12am - Assembly begins 

 

11.20am - First break begins 

12.00pm - First break ends 

 

1.30pm - Second break begins 

2.10pm - Second break ends 

 

3.15pm - End of Day 

 

 

Happy Birthday to the following         

students: 
James, Jakson, Cody, Dominic, Ivy, Chad, 

Taj and Isabell. 

 

 

Student of the Week 

 

Term 3 Week 8 - Finn, Bodie, Bella, Isla, Finn, Sam, 

Olivia, Sienna, Harper, Kiki and Bentley. 

 

 

 

Term 3 Week 9 - Mackenzie, Winter, Tucker, Rudy, 

Cameron, Oliver, Blake, Malika, Melita and Kolbe. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Canteen Back Open 
Our canteen has reopened again this week, make 

sure to order for Friday. 
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                  Sept 13 
Canteen—selling break-

fast from 8:30am

(Postponed) 

 

 

School Swim Scheme 

(Postponed) 

Sept 14 
8:45am—Morning 

Readers (Postponed) 

 
Band Lessons 

(Postponed) 

Sept 15 
8:45am—Morning 

Readers (Postponed) 

Sept 16 
Author Workshop  

Stage 3 (Postponed) 

Sept 17 
Canteen Open 

 

Author Workshop 

Stage 3 (Postponed) 

 

Colour Run (Postponed– 

new date to be advised) 
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Term 3 Calendar 

Term 4 Calendar 

 

 

 

1 

Oct 4 
Canteen—selling break-

fast from 8:30am 

 

Public Holiday 

Oct 5 

 

Students and Staff 

Return 

Oct 6 Oct 7 Oct 8 
Canteen—selling breakfast 

from 8:30am 

 

 

 

2 

                  Oct 11 
Canteen—selling break-

fast from 8:30am 
 

Oct 12 Oct 13 Oct 14 Oct 15 
Canteen—selling breakfast 

from 8:30am 


